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“Carrying on a Proud Tradition of Learning”
Michael J. D’Ostillo Gregory Muscelll, Ed.D.
Principal Assistant Principal

February 12, 2019

Dear Families,

Just wanted you to know that Bus 6 was involved in a very minor fender bender this morning while on
school property. No one was injured in the incident and Mrs. Keane, our nurse and Officer Hamilton,

our Special Law Enforcement Officer were on the scene to assist. The students on bus 6 were slightly

late to homeroom, but that tardiness is being excused. Thank you for your patience. If you have any

questions, feel free to reach out to the main office to speak with Mr. D’Ostilio or Dr. Muscelli.

Sincerely,

PP D i

Mike D’Ostilio



